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Town of Arrowsic 
Minutes of Planning Board Site Walk 

Requested Review of Relocation of Existing Lot Line in Subdivision Without Creating New Lot 
William and Linda Houze 

August 5, 2019 at ~ 6:00 PM 
 

Location: Property owned by William and Linda Houze (the “Property Owners”) and located at  
or about 2 Newtown Road, Arrowsic, Maine (apparently Arrowsic Tax Map/Lot Number 
3/9) (the “Property”). 
 

Attending: Will Neilson (PB, Chair); Roger Heard (PB); Matt Caras (PB, Secretary); Don Kornrumpf 
(PB); Stan Lane (PB); Mike Kreindler (CEO). 

 
 
Neither of the Property Owners, nor any representative of the Property Owners appeared for the site 
walk. While Planning Board members had a plan submitted by the Property Owners showing the 
proposed relocation of the existing lot line (prepared by Bruce Martinson of SITELINES), there was no 
way for Planning Board members to determine from where and to where the existing lot line is 
proposed to be relocated. 
 
This Site Walk concluded at approximately 6:15 PM. 
 


